
 

 

SAFETY MESSAGE 

Fire Brigades Union Industrial Action 
 

Taking place from  
7am Wednesday 25

th
 February  

to 7am Thursday 26
th
 February 

 
 

Please help us keep our buildings as safe as possible: 
 

 Know your alternative escape routes  
and the location of your assembly point  
(read the blue notice by the fire alarm  
call point or the fire sign in your bedroom)  
 

 Be extra vigilant. Can you see any fire  
hazards? Don’t ignore them! If you can’t  
resolve it immediately, report any fire  
hazards to Reception or Estate Patrol   
 

 To avoid people being shut in lifts, please do not use the 
lifts during the strike period.   
 

 If you discover a fire respond as normal by calling 999, be 
as clear as possible when reporting the emergency and 
then call the Estate Patrol on 01392 723999 

 
 

Thank you for your support. 
 


